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I am an RN and I oppose this bill with the new amendments (SB 1529 Engrossed or 

1529 A) that were recently added. Public health decisions are too important for one 

agency to decide on behalf of an entire state. This is not an appropriate delegation of 

power, power that needs to remain with legislators and the people they represent.  


